
 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

Physical or telephone application 
Your privacy is important. 

In order to complete your VRGP registration for training, you will need to answer questions about 

yourself and the Rural Generalist training you are wishing to register interest for. 

The information you enter will be used for the purpose of matching you to a training post, providing 

you with support during your placement, verify your registration credentials, monitoring your journey 

throughout the placement and to identify your rural practice location.  You may be contacted 

periodically to confirm such details.   Your information will also be used to report how well the VRGP 

training program is working to the Victorian and Commonwealth Governments and/or to the 

Department’s contractors. 

We will house and store your VRGP training post application information on our secure VRGP-CRM 

database system. This database is housed separately on the Queensland Department of Health’s 

network but will not be accessed or seen by the Queensland Department other than by limited 

authorised Queensland Department employees for the purpose of database technical maintenance. 

To know more about your privacy and to contact us, see our Privacy Statement at 

www.vicruralgeneralist.com.au 

Online or email application 
Your privacy is important. 

In order to complete your VRGP registration for training, please enter the information requested in the 

<Post Graduate Medical Council of Victoria’s Assessment Placement Service system online 

[RG1/RG2/RGA]> or <VRGP training program application form [RGC/RGTEG-C or RGTEG-NC]>. 

The information you enter will be used for the purpose of matching you to a training post, providing 

you with support during your placement, verify your registration credentials, monitoring your journey 

throughout the placement and to confirm your rural practice location. You may be contacted 

periodically to confirm such details. Your information will also be used to report how well the VRGP 

training program is working to the Victorian and Commonwealth Governments and/or to the 

Department’s contractors. 

We will house and store your VRGP training post application information on our secure VRGP-CRM 

database system. This database is housed separately on the Queensland Department of Health’s 

network but will not be accessed or seen by the Queensland Department other than by limited 

authorised Queensland Department employees for the purpose of database maintenance. 

To know more about your privacy and to contact us, see our Privacy Statement at 

www.vicruralgeneralist.com.au. 

Privacy collection notice: 

Telephone or online 
Department of Health and the Victorian Rural Generalist Program –  
Client Relationship Management database on the Queensland Rural Generalist 
Pathway – Services Improvement Management System (VRGP-CRM on SIMS) 
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